

NP04 operational status

- Beam starts June 19
- Big commissioning meeting tomorrow, Mike has sent around call to DM, Database, DRA, and Prod groups if we have any questions to raise there

NP02 operational status

- Moving top drift electronics from chimney test stand back to np02 will test
- Short cold box run in next week or two;

Ops meeting report

- Fermilab dCache downtime will not be on 19 June due to June 19 holiday.
- 2x2 expects to be full by June 15. xrootd config are pending some changes by Geoff Savage
- Disk full at EOS over the weekend
- Trigger primitives from NP04 more and bigger than we thought, have to figure out where to put them all.

Production

- Vd-protodune under way, 2 validation samples ready,
- 3rd 1GeV sample file sizes are wrong, pending input from requester
- Madagascar group has now joined
- Jake working on getting keep-up processing going for NP04